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Dear Sisters and Brothers, 
 

The Worthy Grand Matron and I have discussed details for the Seas the Day hospitality room. 

We will be utilizing the Embassy Suites’ hospitality room and it is an inviting place with lots of 

room where we can welcome our out-of-state guests, meet old and new friends, and have a snack 

before, in between, or after sessions.  

 

To enhance our offerings, we aim to provide as much fresh food as possible, including fruit, 

vegetable trays, cheese platters, and more. Chapter participation is essential for our success. 

Please contact me for more details or to let me know what you would like to contribute. If you 

prefer to make a monetary donation, please send it to Cheryl Runyon at 252 Long Branch Dr., 

Gretna, VA 24557. Checks should be made payable to Cheryl Runyon, with "Hospitality Room" 

noted in the memo section. All checks must be received by April 10, 2025. Thank you for your 

support! 

  
The Distinguished Guests Committee looks forward to meeting and visiting with you. Please do 
not hesitate to call or email me with any questions; 434-222-8484, 252cherylann@gmail.com 

 

Cheryl Runyon 

PM, Chair 
Distinguished Guests 

 


